Message from the PTA Presidents, Michelle Petersen & Nicole Rocca:

Alamo families, we are so excited for a return to school!!!! Nicole and | are honored to serve as your
PTA presidents and look forward to getting to know both new and returning families. We are so excited
to bring the fun back and to tap into the energy that makes Alamo school a very special place.

The goal of Alamo PTA is to provide fun and high quality programs that promote community building
and educational opportunities for our children. Alamo’s PTA is run entirely by parent volunteers- most
of whom work full time while raising their children. We encourage you to join us in the common goal of
making a positive impact in our children's lives and more importantly, providing fun for our kids.

The PTA is planning an exciting lineup of events for this year! The Alamo School Hoedown, the #1
family favorite is back on October 22. Never been to the Hoedown? Think School Carnival that only
Alamo School can deliver! Be ready for games, food, prizes, giant slides, trains, bouncy houses and
carnival fun. Also returning are in person book fairs, family Science Night, Holiday Shop (another kid
favorite) , parent education night and so much more.

By purchasing an Alamo PTA membership you get exclusive access to the School Directory and you are
helping to fund the family favorite events that the PTA hosts. Additionally, your financial support
provides funds for a kids homework club, the school community garden, the Harvest of the Month
program (which introduces kids to different fruits and vegetables every month), manages room
parents and partners with our sister school, Dover Elementary in San Pablo to bring much needed
resources to kids in need.

Registering through this platform gives you access to the school directory and allows you to receive
communications from the PTA and your room parents throughout the year. While registering, please
consider purchasing your PTA membership, a birthday message for the school marquee, and dedicate a
birthday book to enrich our library or donate to our school garden.

Parent volunteers are the cornerstone of the Alamo School PTA. Volunteering provides an invaluable
opportunity to be involved in your child's experience and allows you to get to know students as well as
other parents. Please take a look at the variety of volunteer opportunities available and join in where
you can. We need you! Any time or effort you can contribute is greatly appreciated and we recognize
that we are all volunteers. Give what you can, when you can.

Get to know your PTA and join us August 9th at 2:30pm for an Ice Cream social in the courtyard and on
Thursday, August 26th after drop off join us for a second cup of coffee in the amphitheater.

If you have any questions or concerns please do not hesitate to contact myself or Nicole directly.

Thank you in advance for your support in building our Alamo School Community together. It is going to
be a great year!

Michelle Petersen Nicole Rocca
michesinnott@gmail.com nicolerocca@gmail.com




